
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

COLEMAN COUNTY MEDICAL CENTER DISTRICT 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 budget will be held on 

Thursday, September 29, 2022 at 12:00 p.m. in the Coleman County Medical Center 

Dining Room, 310 S Pecos, Coleman, Texas.  This hearing is held in conjunction with the 

regular meeting of the Coleman County Medical Center District Board of Directors.  All 

interested citizens are invited to attend and will be given the opportunity to make comments. 


